

## Garden Happenings

MARCH / APRIL 2024



It was great seeing everybody at the Garden Meeting February 24th! For those who did not attend here are some important things to know:

- 1. From now on each Garden member will only be able to rent 4 plots. All members who now are renting more than 4 plots will be grandfathered in and be able to keep their existing plots
- 2. All members are being encouraged to pay for their plots at the beginning of each quarter. If a member is 3 months late on their payments they will be notified of their delinquency and if there is no response they will have their membership revoked.
- 3. Plots number 4, 5,14,15 and are being rented out to new members and will no longer be used as donation beds. Six plots on the west side of the Garden will be used temporally as donation beds. If you are interested in helping with the donation beds or the community plot let Todd know.
- 4. The Garden will be purchasing corrugate metal gardening structures to see if they will work for our gardeners to use. The cost of constructing new brick beds are too expense to make more.
- 5. We have a long list of people who want to join the Garden.
- 6. There are seeds in the south shed for any member who would like to use them.

7. There is compost under the blue tarp in the concrete retainers that members can use. Please use only 2 buckets per plot.

Garden President Todd Toresdahl also unveiled the plaque for the lemon tree dedication to Jerry Chang, UNLV professor and the husband of fellow gardener Li.



The fruit trees and grape vines have been fertilized and compost placed was around each tree. The fruit trees now have a new coat of paint on their trunks to protect them from the sun. What was once the asparagus bed has been refurbished and rented to a new member.

Unfortunately we had to take out the large nectarine tree in the orchard but we planted two new plot trees in its place.



## Welcome!

Say hello to the newest members of our community garden:

Tonya Bell Garrison Plot 5B Victoria Case Plot 5 Anise L. Labrum Plot 15 Oona Robertson Plot 23 Matthew Marino Plot 67 Debbee Jeter Plot 19 Darcie Clements

Glad to have you join us!

Not sure what to plant or when to plant it? Click or tap the button to check out the Planning Calendar for our area!

Master Gardener's Planning Calendar



PO Box 80664 Las Vegas, NV 89180

President: Todd Toresdahl

Secretary: Judy Tobler

Treasurer: Celestine Dessimoz

http://www.providentcommunitygarden.com/



http://www.providentcommunitygarden.com/

Provident Community Garden | 5985 W. Oakey Blvd, Las Vegas, NV 89146

Unsubscribe keithvernthomas@gmail.com

Update Profile | Our Privacy Policy | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent by judytobler@gmail.com powered by

